
The 8th Annual Chris Lewis Memorial Golf Tournament

In 2006, Chris Lewis helped coordinate the first PACAC golf tournament at

Seven Springs Mountain Resort. Chris was an active member

of PACAC serving on both the Conference Planning Committee and the

Professional Development Committee while working at Marywood

University, Binghamton University and Penn State Worthington until his

passing in 2014. 

We continue to honor the memory of Chris by participating in a

tournament he helped to establish and organization he devoted volunteer

hours toward- PACAC.

When: Sunday, June 19, 2022- tee times at 8:33, 8:42 and 8:51 AM

Where:  Deer Valley Golf Course

101 Stout Road

Hummelstown, PA

Deervalleygc.com

Cost: $60 per person- includes golf, food, prizes and a donation to Gustafson Fund

Register: https://pacac.memberclicks.net/Golf22reg

Questions? Contact:

Geoff Broome- Geoff.broome@3enrollment.com

Brion Morro- brionmorro@gmail.com
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